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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Blessed new season of spring! 

 

I hope you have heard already about the special grace True Mother is giving to all of us. This is an 

extension of the special grace she gave in 2020. So if you did not go to Korea in 2020 and you are not a 

CheonBo then this is for you. There will be Holy Wine Ceremony during the period of 40 days of 

devotion from March 26 to May 4, 2023. At the moment the schedule Rev. Kevin Thompson gave is 

April 8, 2023, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm. Members can decide which schedule they will join. 

 

Here again is the link to the recording of our meeting with Andrea Kuhn where she explains about the 

special grace. 

 

us02web.zoom,us/rec/share/_-

TNEHfN9eXluCoKV7CtsBH_h1GnM3hvbTlJ95qyVj_HvpebVxswL4KBsLHV2Sae.GfaYk9VW4JM6C

5cz 

 

Passcode: SpecialGrace2023! 

 

Let me know if you have any questions. Let us take advantage of this very special opportunity our True 

Mother is giving all of us. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


